
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

OUR LADY OF LORETTO CATHOLIC CHURCH 
 

1806 Novato Blvd., Novato, CA 94947 
415-897-2171 FAX 415-897-8251 

Parish Office Hours Monday-Friday 9am to 5pm 

12th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 June 19, 2016 

Peter proclaims Jesus as the Christ; Jesus speaks of his great suffering to 
come (Luke 9:18-24)  



Please pray for our parishioners who are sick and suffering  
that they may know the embrace of Christ’s healing love. 

 
 
 

Adita Claire, Paula DiStefano, Jesse Fuette, Fr. Dustin Gorell, Pete Hanley, Walt 
Heim, Jean Holt, Sharon Kielty, Marjorie Lane, Julia Matos, Sal Miceli, Grace Moraes, 
Wanda Mower, Ray Ostertag, Dalton O’Sullivan, Cindy Paladini, Alice Rosaire, Louise 

Shipman,  Paula and Dan Stilling, Mary Stryker, Pat U’Ren, Niloo Vahid, Cathy 
Westover 

 

 

We are updating our prayer list and have removed names which have been 
on the list for some time.  Please call the Rectory to have someone              

included on the Prayer List. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

May all our deceased 
Parishioners rest in the     

loving arms  
of God especially: 

 
Peter Hanley 

Frank Baczynski  
 

Mass Intentions 
June 18 to June 26 

 

Day Time Intentions 
 

Priest  
 

Saturday 6/18 9:00am 
5:00pm 
7:00pm 

Jim and Bea Horan Family (L) and + 
Fred and Marjorie Rogers (L) and + 
 

BC 
NH 
ME 

Sunday 6/19 8:00am 
10:00am 
12 Noon 

OLL Parishioners 
Alvin Leandro + 
Deacon Alex Madero (L) 

BC 
NH 
ME 

Monday 6/20 9:00am Ben, Maddie and Sam Tower + ME 

Tuesday 6/21 9:00am Kevin McCarthy + NH 

Wednesday 6/22 
 

9:00am 
 

Dennis Pimentel Family (L) and + NH 
 

Thursday 6/23 9:00am Rosaleen Adams + NH 

Friday 6/24 9:00am John Lemos + ME 

Saturday 6/25 9:00am 
5:00pm 
7:00pm 

Guillermo Verde + 
Jean Roybal + 
Susan Maino + 

BC 
NH 
ME 

Sunday 6/26 8:00am 
10:00am 
12 Noon 

Joan Sokitch + 
OLL Parishioners 
Fr. Manuel Estrada (L) 

BC 
BC 
ME 

BC: Fr. Brian Costello    ME: Fr. Manuel Estrada 
NH: Fr. Neil Healy   



Rev. Brian Costello 
frbrian@ollnovato.org Ext.227 

Pastor 
 

Rev. J. Manuel Estrada 
frmanuel@ollnovato.org EXT 230 

Parochial Vicar 
 
 

Rev. Neil Healy  
In Residence EXT 233 

 
Rev. Mr. Alex Madero, Deacon 

 
Patrick Reeder EXT. 234 

Parish Manager  
 

Office Staff 
Erin Troy EXT. 222 

Allen Shirley EXT. 236 
 
 

Our Lady of Loretto School  
Mrs. Kathleen Kraft, Principal  

415-892-8621 
 
 

 Parish Religious Education  
 

Amy Bjorklund Reeder, Dir. Grades 1-6 
Kathleen Pitti 

 

415-897-6714 
 
 

Sandro Garcia Grades 1-3  
en Espanol 

415-897-2171 ext.225 
 

Annie Troy, Dir. Youth Ministry  
and Confirmation 

415-897-2171 ext.277 
 
 
 

PRIEST EMERGENCY NUMBER 
415-301-0514 

Mass Times 
 

Monday—Friday  9:00 am 
 

Saturday 9:00am  
5:00 pm (Vigil Mass) 

7:00 pm (Spanish Vigil Mass) 
 

Sunday 8:00 am, 10:00 am,  
12 Noon Spanish Mass 

 
Eucharistic Adoration  

Every Friday  
9:30am-5:00 pm 

 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Saturday3:00pm-4:00pm 
 

Rosary 
Monday—Thursday after  
9am Mass and 5:30pm 

Friday after 9am Mass and at 5pm 
Sunday at 3:00pm 

 
Baptisms 

Please contact the Rectory- 
Catechesis Required 

 
Marriages 

Please contact the Rectory at least   
6 months in advance 

 
Our Lady of Loretto  

St. Vincent de Paul Society 
415-497-5090 

 
Visit us on the Web www.ollnovato.org 

E-mail us: 
 church@ollnovato.org 

 Reception for Fr. Manuel and Deacon Alex 
 
 

All parishioners are invited to a reception in the hall for Fr. 
Manuel and Deacon Alex on Sunday June 19 after the 
noon Mass. The Directiva, Helping Hands, Knights of Co-
lumbus, Catholic Daughters, and St. Vincent de Paul are 
coordinating this parish event. On Father's Day, come cel-
ebrate, thank, and honor these men who have been our 
spiritual "fathers".  

 
Food and beverage will be provided.   

Families are welcome.    



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Friends, 
 
• Best wishes to Father Manuel and Deacon Alex as they leave us on July 1st. Father Ma-
nuel will be going to Holy Angels in Colma and Deacon Alex will be moving to Southern Cal-
ifornia. 
• On June 3rd, 21 of our 8th Grade Students graduated from OLL School. For the first 
time ever, all 21 students will be going to Catholic High Schools. This was a very good class. 
I will miss them. 
• OLL School closed on June 9th. School will reopen again on August 17th. I wish all 
students a safe and happy summer. 
• I’ve heard of some concern, especially from the Spanish Community, that Father Juan 
Manuel will only be a part time priest here at OLL. Again, these are the wishes of our Arch-
bishop. Granted, this is not the best of situations, but this is what happens when we don’t have 
enough priests, especially Spanish speaking priests. In the end, it will all work out. Father 
Juan Manuel and myself want to be fair to both OLL and Assumption out in Tomales. 
• Pope Francis has asked us to have 24 hours of Adoration in honor of the Year of Mercy. 
We will have that Adoration beginning at 9am Mass on Friday, July 15th and ending at 9am 
Mass on Saturday, July 16th. Please plan on spending some time with our Lord during this 24 
hour period. Thank you Kathy and the Evening Rosary Group for putting this together. 
• On Monday, June 13th, we had a Funeral Mass here for Edwin Ramirez Guerra, the 17 
year old student from Novato High School who was murdered a couple of weeks ago. It’s all 
very sad and tragic especially when you think about how many people and families are im-
pacted by this senseless act of violence. I only mentioned this very briefly at the 5pm Mass, 
OLL parishioners and SVDP gave $700 to help send Edwin’s body back to his home country 
in Guatemala for burial. You are a good and compassionate people! 
• Congratulations to Father Andrew Ginter on his June 3rd Ordination to the Priesthood. 
Andrew was born and raised here in Novato. This year, Andrew was the only priest ordained 
for the Archdiocese. 
• During the summer, I will be writing about gossip and how gossip can destroy any 
chance we have in building a Christ-like community. This has been a concern of mine for 
these past couple of months. Even though this subject only applies to a few people, these few 
people are like poison to the entire community. Stay tuned 
 
     Happy Father’s Day!  
Go Warriors! 
Go Sharks! 
Father Brian 



GOD IS CALLING YOU!  A vocation – marriage, 
priesthood, religious life, etc. - is a call to love and 
every baptized person has one!  But perhaps you’re 
feeling a tug to give your heart to Jesus exclusively, 
sitting at His feet like Mary Magdalene, or perhaps 
you’ve wondered what life is like as a cloistered 
nun?  If you’re a single, Catholic woman between 
the ages of 18-40 years, we invite you to spend a 
day of discernment on July 16th with the Dominican 
Contemplative Nuns of Corpus Christi Monastery in 
Menlo Park, CA.  Catch a glimpse of the same hid-
den life of love that has been lived at the heart of the 
Church and the Dominican Order since St. Dominic 
founded the first community of Dominican nuns in 
1206.  For more information or to reserve your spot, 
contact Sister Joseph Marie, O.P., at voca-
tions@nunsmenlo.org, or visit our website at 
www.nunsmenlo.org/vocation-discernment-event.  
Space is limited and fills fast! 

   NOVENA TO OUR LADY  
OF MT. CARMEL 

 
The Discalced Carmelite Nuns cordially invite you to 
attend their annual Novena to Our Lady of  Mount Car-
mel from July 8th to the 16th, at 7:30pm each evening, in 
the Monastery Chapel. 
 
 This year’s Novena will be conducted by Rev. 
Godfrey Chandya, OCD, the Parochial Vicar of the Car-
melite Parish of Santa Cruz in Tuscon,. Arizona.  Father 
is from Uganda, and is one of the first Carmelite Priests 
to be ordained for his Country.  We are also happy to 
have Father Godfrey with us for this Novena, as he is an 
excellent homilist, with an excellent knowledge of our 
Carmelite Spirituality and  Sacred Scripture.  We hope 
you  will join us for these nine days of prayer and reflec-
tion. 
 

Carmelite Monastery of the Mother of God 
530 Blackstone Drive 
San Rafael, CA 94903 

Thank you very much and God bless you! 
Sister Anna Marie Vanni, OCD, and all the Sisters 

FOLLOW IN THE FOOTSTEPS 
OF CHRIST 
 
 The great fifty-day celebration of Easter has 
concluded, as have the feasts honoring the Holy 
Trinity and the Body and Blood of Christ. Last 
week we began a long stretch of Ordinary Time 
that will bring us to late November. Saint Paul 
tells us today that those who are baptized “have 
clothed yourselves with Christ” (Galatians 3:27). 
This scripture is echoed in the Church’s baptism 
ritual when we sing, “You have put on Christ, in 
him you have been baptized.” This message is 
inspiring and sobering at the same time, for in 
today’s Gospel, we get to the heart of what it 
means to be clothed in Christ. The Lord tells us, 
“If anyone wishes to come after me, he must de-
ny himself and take up his cross daily and follow 
me” (Luke 9:23). 
For the next twenty-
two weeks we are 
called to take up the 
cross and, with Saint 
Luke as our guide, 
follow in the foot-
steps of Christ. 

BLESSING PRAYER FOR FATEHR’S DAY 
 
Blessed are You, Lord and Father of All Life, 
 who has given to us 
 the gift of the father of our family. 
Today, we honor him, 
 and we thank You for the numerous good things 
 that are ours because of him. 
His love for us 
 has been a sign of Your divine affection 
 and a sharing of Your holy love. 
His continuous concern for our needs and welfare 
 is a mirror of Your holy providence. 
And so, we honor him, 
 we praise You, Father of All Peoples. 
 
Bless him this day 
 with Your strength and holy power 
 that he may continue to be a sign for You, our God, 
 and a priestly parent to our family. 
May we who have the honor of bearing his family name 
 do so with great pride. 
May we, the members of his family, 
 assist him in his holy duties as parent 
 with our respect, 
 our obedience 
 and our deep affection. 
 
Bless him, Lord, 
 with happiness and good health, 
 with peace and good fortune, 
 so that he who has shared his very life 
 may live forever with You, 
 his God and heavenly Father. 
 
This blessing and all graces, we pray, 
 descend upon the father of our family: 
 in the name of the Father, 
 and of the Son 
 and of the Holy Spirit. 
 
Amen + 
  



This Week at OLL 
June 19 —June 26 

 
Sun.     12th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Mon.    SVDP—Library—7pm 
Tue.     Helping Hands Prayer Group—1pm—Church 
     Helping Hands—Library—7pm 
     Al-Anon—Convent – 7:15pm 
Wed.     Our Lady’s Prayer Group—Church—7:30pm    
Thurs.   Choir—Church—6:30pm 
     GOLF TOURNAMENT 
Fri.        Adoration—Chapel—9:30pm to 5:00pm  
Sat.      Cenacle—Chapel—9:30am       
Sun.   13th Sunday in Ordinary Time    

Esta semana en OLL  
 19 Junio — 26 Junio 

Domingo: Decimosegundo Domingo del  
    Tiempo Ordinario 
Martes:   Helping Hands Grupo de Oración 
                por la Iglesia-1pm                                                                         
  JPC Discipulados—Capilla del Convento –7pm 
                Nuestra Señora del Perpetuo Socorro-Chapel-6pm  
   Al-Anon-Convento - 7:15 pm  
Miércoles:  Nuestra Señora Grupo de  
                   Oración- Capilla– 7:30pm 
       Ensavo del Coro-Espanol—Iglesia—7pm 
Jueves:            
Viernes:      Adoration—Chapel—9:30pm to 5pm  
Sab:        Cenacle—Chapel—9:30am    
Domingo: Decimotercer Domingo Tiempo Ordinario

Golf News:  OLL Youth Minis-
try teens and parents are selling 
raffle tickets today at all church 
exits.  Win $1,000, $500 or 
$300 cash!  Help support OLL 

Youth Ministry!  Please have your golf and/
or dinner reservations to the rectory by Fri-
day, June 17th.  Dinner open to all!  We thank 
you for your ongoing support of Youth Min-
istry. 

From OLL Confirmation &  
Youth Ministry 

 
Congratulations to our 2016 grads! May God 
bless you all!  
Check out our bulletin board in the back of 
the church to see what our OLL teens were 
up to this past school year! Summer updates 
& schedules will be posted there as well. 
Our next OLL YM Thursday will take place 
on June 16! 
 
Teens interested in golfing in or working at 
our 12th Annual YM Golf Tournament should 
call the youth ministry office for more infor-
mation. Lots of service hours are available to 
those who want to get a jump on their volun-
teer requirements for next school year (both 
school AND Confirmation!) 

Recepción para  
P. Manuel y Deacon Alex 

 

Todos los feligreses están invitados a 
una recepción en el salón para el P. 

Manuel y Deacon Alex el domingo 19 
de junio, después de la misa del me-
diodía. La directiva, Helping Hands, 
Caballeros de Colón y San Vicente 

de Paul están coordinando este even-
to parroquial. En el Día del Padre, 

venga a celebrar, agradecer y honrar 
a estos hombres que han sido nues-

tros "padres" espirituales. 
 

Se proporcionarán alimentos  
y bebidas. 

 

Las familias son bienvenidas. 

LECTURAS DE HOY 
Primera lectura — El profeta habla del do-
lor que Jerusalén sentirá por el que será tras-
pasado (Zacarías 12:10-11; 13:1). 
Salmo — Señor, mi alma tiene sed de ti 
(Salmo 63 [62]). 
Segunda lectura — Todos son uno en Cristo 
Jesús (Gálatas 3:26-29). 
Evangelio — Los que quieren seguir a Cristo 
tendrán que negarse a sí mismos y tomar su 
cruz (Lucas 9:18-24). 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Queridos amigos, 
 
• Los mejores deseos para el padre Manuel y Deacon Alex, ya que nos dejan el 1 de julio. El 
padre Manuel se va a Santos Ángeles en Colma y Deacon Alex se trasladará al sur de Califor-
nia. 
• El 3 de junio, 21 de los nuestros estudiantes de 8º grado graduado de la escuela OLL. Por pri-
mera vez, los 21 estudiantes se van a Católica Escuelas Secundarias. Esta fue una muy buena 
clase. Les echaré de menos. 
• Escuela OLL cerró el 9 de junio. La escuela volverá a abrir de nuevo el 17 de agosto. Deseo a 
todos los estudiantes un verano seguro y feliz. 
• He oído hablar de cierta preocupación, especialmente de la comunidad española, que el padre 
Juan Manuel sólo será un cura a tiempo parcial aquí en OLL. Una vez más, estos son los 
deseos de nuestro Arzobispo. Por supuesto, esta no es la mejor de las situaciones, pero esto es 
lo que ocurre cuando no tenemos suficientes sacerdotes, especialmente los sacerdotes de habla 
hispana. Al final, todo va a salir bien. P. Juan Manuel y yo quiero ser justo tanto para OLL y 
asunción en Tomales. 
• Francisco nos ha pedido que tienen 24 horas de Adoración en honor del Año de la Merced. 
Tendremos que Adoración a partir de las 09 a.m. Misa el viernes de julio de 15 y terminando 
en la misa 09 a.m. el sábado, 16 de julio. Por favor, plan de pasar algún tiempo con nuestro Se-
ñor durante este período de 24 horas. Gracias Kathy y el Grupo de Rosario de la tarde para 
poner esto juntos. 
• El lunes, 13 de junio tuvimos una misa de funeral aquí por Edwin Ramírez Guerra, el estu-
diante de 17 años de Novato High School que fue asesinada hace un par de semanas. Es todo 
muy triste y trágica sobre todo cuando se piensa en la cantidad de personas y familias que se 
ven afectadas por este acto de violencia sin sentido. Sólo mencionado esto muy brevemente en 
la misa de 17:00, feligreses OLL y SVDP di $ 700 a ayudar a enviar el cuerpo de Edwin de re-
greso a su país de origen en Guatemala para el entierro. Usted es un pueblo bueno y compa-
sivo! 
• Felicitaciones a Padre Andrew Ginter en su 3 ª de junio de Ordenación al Sacerdocio. Andrew 
nació y se crió aquí en Novato. Este año, Andrew era el único sacerdote ordenado para la Ar-
quidiócesis. 
• Durante el verano, voy a escribir sobre chismes y cómo el chisme puede destruir cualquier 
oportunidad que tenemos en la construcción de una comunidad como la de Cristo. Esta ha sido 
una preocupación mía de estos últimos dos meses. A pesar de que este tema se aplica sólo a 
unas pocas personas, estas pocas personas son como veneno para toda la comunidad. Man-
ténganse al tanto 
 
¡Feliz Día del Padre! 
Van los Warriors! 
Van los tiburones! 




